From: Erance Tom Karras

To: Scanlon, Amy
Subject: Fwd: Letter to Historical Committee
Date: Tuesday, November 25, 2014 12:35:16 PM

A letter of support from one of my tenants.

Tom Karras M.D. F.A.C.C.

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Kathryn Ritter

Date: Tue, Nov 25, 2014 at 8:01 AM
Subject: Letter to Historical Committee

To: francetomkarras@gmail.com

Dear Ms. Scanlon and Members of the Historical Committee,

I am a tenant of 1(. N Spooner, and | am writing you to express my support for
adding siding to our building.

This proposed plan is environmentally friendly. Adding insulation and siding to this
building will reduce the energy needed to heat the building in the winter. This will be
a great cost savings. In addition, adding siding would be safer than removing the old
paint currently on the building. Stripping the paint would put the residents at risk to
lead exposure from the old paint.

Furthermore, | believe that adding siding to this residence will not compromise the
historical beauty of the neighborhood. Other buildings have been covered in siding,
and their overall appearance seems unchanged.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Kathryn Ritter

Tom and France Karras
francetomkarras@amail.com
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